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Townsend, Erle

From: Thomas Shedlarski <shedlarski@securespeed.net>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 9:04 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The California program is unnecessary and unwarranted. It accomplishes nothing more than 

continuing the backward movement of our state and Nation. EV’s will have their day and time 

in the distant but not near future as is proposed. The cost of the EV to the average individual 

(of which Maine is primarily made up of) is totally prohibitive. Further a state like Maine which 

is more rural then metropolitan is not welcoming to EV vehicles at all. Please turn down any 

idea of putting the California rule in place. 

Thank You 

Thomas Shedlarski 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


